
 

 

 

Happy Friday afternoon AYJ community 

Please see below some important items regarding AYJ! 

Late Start Wednesdays 

Our 2nd September Late Start Wednesday will take place next week on the 29th.   

Our schedule for this late start Wednesdays is as follows: 

 

Late Start Schedule 

9:45am to 10:00am        Student Entry 

10:00am to 12:00pm      Period 1 

12:00pm to 12:45pm      LUNCH 

12:45pm to 2:45pm        Period 2 

  

AYJ Student Epi-Pen Information/Consent Form  

For any students who have been prescribed/issued an Epi-Pen for any one of a variety of allergic 
conditions, you are asked to complete the Information/Consent Form in the link below. 

https://forms.gle/8v8x8hETinYe6mTKA 

Thanks in advance for sharing this important information with us. 

  

Cafeteria Services          

Secondary Cafeterias are permitted to re-open and Just Catering will be preparing the kitchen and 
servery in our school café for service, first day being Monday September 27th 2021. 

Just Catering will continue to work with the TDSB Nutrition Services and Toronto Public Health for any 
updated operational plans regarding maintenance of health and safety measures, procedures and 
protocols that will be in place for the re-open in next week. 

  

 

  

A. Y. Jackson  
News Update 

Sept 24th 2021    

https://forms.gle/8v8x8hETinYe6mTKA


TDSB and AYJ Recognize the First National Day of Truth and Reconciliation 

In addition to being the 8th annual Orange Shirt Day, September 30, 2021 will be the first National Day 
for Truth and Reconciliation. Together we recognize the legacy of Canada’s residential school system 
and continue to learn the many truths of these institutions. 

We honour First Nations, Métis, and Inuit children and communities impacted by this system. During 
Truth and Reconciliation Week September 27 to October 1, we will encourage our staff and students to 
participate in events offered by the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation.  

Join us symbolically on September 30th by wearing an orange shirt. 

  

2020-2021 Textbook Return 

There are still a number of outstanding textbooks and library books that were borrowed last year.  
Please return them to the main office and they will be returned to the proper department.  We are short 
many textbooks and if we get more textbooks returned, we will be able to allocate spending to more 
student activities or resources (like computers) for students. 

  

Important Upcoming Dates 

  

Wednesday, September 29th                     AYJ Late Start Schedule – student entry begins at 9:45am 

  

Wednesday, October 6th                             AYJ School (Parent Council) Initial Virtual Meeting at 6:00pm 

                                                                                          (Zoom link and pre-reg info will follow) 

  

Wednesday, October 6th                             Post-Secondary Information Session at 7:00pm 

                                                                           Zoom link: https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/s/94708169240 

That’s all for now AYJ, 

Have a great weekend, 

P 

Peter Paputsis 

Principal 

AY Jackson SS 

See the light . . . BE the light! 

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/s/94708169240


416-395-3140 


